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7 November 2014

Mr Anthony Jordan
mailto:fyi-request-2146-2ff2080c@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Jordan
Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your email of 31 October 2014 asking ACC to confirm Dr John Lewis
Collier, Specialist Psychiatrist, position with regards to Peer Reviewing assessments.
You have asked if Dr Collier is employed as a Senior Peer reviewer or in a position
solely whereby his reports are assessed by a Senior Reviewer

ACC is working on your request and will be in touch with you as soon as possible,
and certainly by 28 November 2014.

Please contact Government Services at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz if you have
any questions regarding this letter.

Yours sincerely

Government Services

ACC Corporate Office / Justice Centre, 1 Aitken Strest, Wellingtonr 81a5 / PO Box 24z, Wellingian s1a0 / New Zeaiahd

Ph (04) 816 7400/ wew.ace.co.nz
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